
 

 

 

                                                    Unit 201 Board Meeting – April 14, 2025 

 

 

 

• In attendance: Val Townley-Smith, Earl Pittman, Theresa Cooper, John Smalley, Janis 

Williams, Michelle Domec, Earl, and Susan Pennington 

• Val Townley-Smith called the meeting to order, and the minutes were approved by Earl 

Pittman, seconded by Janis Williams 

 

     Financials: 

 

• The financial report was presented by John Smalley.  

• Financials were approved by Earl Pittman, seconded by Theresa Cooper. 

• Sectional March 2025 profit was $1,830. 

 

 

   Old Business: 

                

• Cleo has completed the directory, and it was proofread by Lucille Armintor.  Val will look 

over it, compared to ACBL Member list, and Constant Contact list. Then we will get it 

printed. 

• Sectional 499R in August has been canceled due to lack of interest. 

 

 

    New Business: 

• We will have another Spindle top Sectional October 9, 10, and 11th.  It will be co-chaired 

by Val Townley-Smith and Susan Pennington. 

• Syliva Street will lend us a wheelchair. We voted to purchase a new one and it was 

approved by the board. 

• Wall plaques & trophies are being updated and should be done April 25th 

• Janis Williams brought in several necklaces by Marion.  Donation jar for purchases will 

be put out. 

• If you notice any maintenance problems, please report them to Earl Pittman. Board 

approved giving Earl two free plays a month for his work as maintenance. 

• Bob Townley-Smith will teach beginner lessons when his schedule allows. 

 

Meeting Adjourned – Next meeting June 9, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 


